
7th June 2024 

Wednesday 12th June 

Upcoming INSET days:  

School is closed for INSET days on Monday 17th June and Tuesday 18th June. We will 

reopen as normal on Wednesday 19th June. Thank you 

Upcoming trips:  

3J are going to the forest school on Wednesday 12th June. Please pay £12 on Scopay if 

you haven’t already. 

Year 6 are going on a variety of trips; Burnley Bowling on Wednesday 19th June, Burnley 

cinema and Nandos on Thursday 20th June and Go Ape in Blackburn on Friday 21st June! 

EYFS are going to ‘Bring Yer Wellies’ trip on the Thursday 27th (RD) and Friday 28th June 

(RG).  Please make a payment of £17.50 on Scopay.  

Year 1 will be going to Thornton Hall Farm in July. This trip costs £16.50 payable on          

Scopay.  

REMINDER: It is non-uniform day on Friday 14th June to raise money for our summer 

fayre. Please bring £1 cash donation for this, it will NOT be payable on Scopay.  

Head lice: We have seen an increase in head lice in school this week. Over 

the weekend please check your children’s hair and make sure they are clear. 

If you see head lice, please ensure you get treatment from the pharmacy to 

stop the spread of head lice in school. Thank you 

Thank you for all your generous donations towards ‘Curry on the Street’. We are very 

proud to donate to this worthy cause.  


